
Sunday May 1, 2022Called to be Servants of Christ in  Our Community

Welcome                                                                                              Janice Janzen

Worship in Song                                           Rachael Peters  & Jonathan Bradnam            

Community Prayer                                                                              Janice Janzen

Children's Moment                                       Rachael Peters & Jonathan Bradnam          

Scripture Reading                           Romans 12:4-13                 Donna Epp- Froese               

                            

                             "Mennonite Church Canada Philippines Presentation"

                                                         Peace and Coffee               

                                            Dorothea Enns & Anita Dong                                

Closing Song

Sending Blessing                              

  

Welcome! We are so glad that you have chosen to attend Niagara UM today! If you have any questions or
would like to learn about what happens on a Sunday morning please visit the Welcome Center desk in the
foyer or ask an usher.

As this week's service is being held in the auditorium/gym, 
it will not be live streamed.   

Called to be Servants of Christ in  Our Community

Niagara United Mennonite Church

Worship Service at 10:30  am

Sunday April 23, 2023
Brunch Service



Within Red Brick Church ...

In our Gallery Hall: "Awaken to New Life!"
Wander downstairs through the basement hallway and see artwork celebrating
resurrection, life and joy! 

Sr. Youth 
We’re going on a Clifton Hill Adventure this Friday night! We will learn more about
what homelessness looks like in our modern day, how Christians have addressed this
need, and then we will go for some games at the Midway! Meet at the church for
7:00pm!

Child Dedication
We are planning to have Parent and Child Dedications during the Sunday May 7
service. If you are interested please contact Daniel Janzen.

Young Adults! 
Join us Saturday April 29th at 7:00pm for an evening to hang out at Gretzky’s on 1219
Niagara Stone Rd. Contact Chris Hutton for details.

Family News  ...
The family of Maria Dyck will be holding a fellowship meal in the church auditorium
on Sunday April 30 at 3:00 pm.  An interment service has taken place already. Those
wishing to join the family in a fellowship meal are welcome.

Kate and Cody Palmer-Almond welcomed Gibson
John to the family on March 27, 2023. Peter Dirks Jr
has been elevated to the rank of Opa.  8th great
grandchild for Peter Dirks Sr who indicated Gibson
“passed inspection”.   God bless the little family the
duet is now a trio.



Welcome to todays Brunch Service

make cheques payable to Niagara United Mennonite Church 

Fill in the special donation envelope (see sample below)
Include regular donations to budget if you would like
include full name and mailing address for your tax receipt

Mennonite Church Canada Philippines: "Grow Peace and Coffee"
(special donation envelopes will be provided)

Budget donation 

Peace & Coffee donation



Looking Ahead ...

Connect…
Online
redbrickchurch.ca

Bulletins
redbrickchurch.ca/
ebulletins/

Calendar of Events
redbrickchurch.ca/
calendar

Archived Services
redbrickchurch.ca/
resources/sermons/

Giving
redbrickchurch.ca/
contact/donate

Facebook
facebook.com/
redbrickchurchniagara

Contact
1775 Niagara Stone Road
905-468-3313
office@redbrickchurch.ca

Office Hours & Staff
Monday to Friday staff are at
church.   Ring the doorbell at
the glass doors for assistance
or to access the library.  

Red Brick E-News 
Sign Up
https://redbrickchurch.ca/thr
ough-the-doors/

April 30, 2023
9:15 am      Red Brick Kids in-person 
9:45 am      German Worship Service
10:45 am    Worship Service
10:30 am    Cogeco Broadcast of April 16 Worship Service

In Our Community ...
Blanket Exercise 
May 5th, 7pm, at Bethany Mennonite Church.
The blanket exercise is an interactive educational
program that teaches the history of Indigenous
and Settler people in Canada from an Indigenous
perspective. Participants stand on blankets
representing lands inhabited by Indigenous
Peoples. A facilitator tells the story of first contact,
moving and removing blankets to show the way
land was taken and peoples relocated, and to
illustrate the impact of disease, war, and
extinction. The exercise concludes with the
participants discussing the experience in groups.
To register please email
office@bethanymennonite.ca. Participation is free. 

Canadian Mennonite Subscriptions ...
All who attend NUMC may receive a subscription
to Canadian Mennonite. The biweekly magazine is
delivered by mail and email. Subscriptions are
paid for collectively through Mennonite Church
Eastern Canada. To start a new subscription or to
change your delivery preferences (to receive print,
digital or both), please contact the church office
by May 8. . 
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